
CALENDAR 

February 14th
  

Interim Reports Issued 

2nd Grade Music Program    
 

February 17th 

FPS Competition 

Music Festival Rehearsal 

Random Acts of Kindness Day 
 

February 18th  

Teacher/Student Holiday 

No School 

 

February 21st  

Professional Development Day 

No School for Students 

 

February 22nd  

Puzino’s Spirit Night 

2:30 – 7:30 pm  
 

February 23rd  

Spring and Class Pictures 

 

50 Holland Court 

Satellite Beach, FL  32937 
https://www.brevardschools.org/HollandES 

 

   VISION:  To help all students develop skills, concepts, attitudes, and values which enable them        
 to be successful members of society. 

  MISSION:  Looking toward our children’s future with challenging learning experiences that will 
    lead to success. 

 

 Congratulations to our outstanding scientists and engineers who 

participated in Holland’s recent Science and Engineering Fair!  More than 

60 4th – 6th grade students submitted projects, and the students listed 

below placed!  Those with a BID behind their names will go on to 

compete in the regional fair for the south area of BPS.  

CONGRATULATIONS to all!  Thank you, Mr. Joyce, fair sponsor! 

https://www.brevardschools.org/HollandES
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February 
Character 

Trait:  
KINDNESS 

 
INTEGRITY 

The following students were recognized for 

demonstrating the greatest amount of our January 

Character Trait, INTEGRITY!  Students were 

nominated by each teacher for demonstrating 

INTEGRITY in their classrooms. 

Kindergarten 

Olivia Wood – Bonomo 

Brady Corriveau  – McDonald 

Carlin Cook – Terry 

First Grade 

Peyton Swader – Breder 

Mela Harris – Hering 

Henry Weldon – McAuliffe 

Levi McRae - Patton 

Second Grade 

Ella Parsons – Culbreth 

Lena Oliver – Lo 

Elizabeth Juetten – Vizzini 

Third Grade 

Emily White – B. Brown 

Liam McCarthy - DeMarco 

Ella Lindstrom – Hodge 

Amelia Kowalska – Smith 

Fourth Grade 

Maia Craycroft - Devletoglou 

Dylan Bischoff – Manifold 

Chloe Betzel – Wirta 

Fifth Grade 

Collin O’Connor - Christensen 

Quinn Piper – Lane 

Gracelyn Hurlburt - Rodriguez 

Sixth Grade 

Peyton Lenox – R. Brown 

Curren Pelecki - Donaldson 

Brie’Ann Long - Joyce 

Sean Weber - Spencer 
 

 

 

 

Group & Spring 

Pictures 
Wednesday, 

February 23rd 

Educational Location Option 

(ELO) 
For those families who attend Holland Elementary 

School with the Educational Location Option (formerly 
Out-of-Area), the window for completing ELO 

applications is May 1 through June 7 this year.  This is a 
much shorter window than in years past.  When the 

window opens, you can apply at:   
https://brevardflc.scriborder.com/family.   

Additional reminders will be given as the application 

period draws closer. 

https://brevardflc.scriborder.com/family


    

SCHOOL NEWS 

Congratulations to each of our 

second - grade students for their 

outstanding performance on 

Valentine’s Day!  They worked hard 

in rehearsals, and we are so proud 

of them!   Thank you to Mrs. Lee , 

our amazing music specialist !         

Parent 

Leadership  

Team Meetings  
 

The BPS Government and Community 
Relations Department hosts  periodic Parent 
Leadership Team Meetings for Brevard 
Schools parents.  
 

If you would like to represent Holland 
Elementary at these meetings, please contact 
us at HollandElementary@brevardschools.org  
or at 321-773-7591.  There will be three meetings 
this semester as fo llows:  
 

¶ February 25 

¶ March 25 

¶ April 22  
 

Each meeting will take place via Zoom and will 
occur from 10:00 am until 12:00 pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to  

Holland's AMAZING  

Artists!  Their work  

was featured in the  

Melbourne Square  

Mall Art Show and  

it was spectacular!   

Thank you to our   

awesome a rt  

t eacher, Mrs.  

Griffin!  

  

March 14-18,2022 
& No School March 11th  

We are looking 

for volunteers 

who would be 

interested in 

stamping  new 

books, shelving 

library books in our media center, and/or 

complete a variety of helpful tasks.  If you are 

interested, please contact us at 

HollandElementary@brevardschools.org or at 

321-773-7591.  Thank you!   ̈

mailto:HollandElementary@brevardschools.org
mailto:HollandElementary@brevardschools.org


   

 

 v  

Celebrate Literacy Week!  
 

Thank you to all of the families who participated 
in our recent Celebrate Literacy Week activities!  
N®¯ik|®« k^ª|ki ®sgyk®« p~ª êgetting caught 

readingë p~ª k|®ª· s| ^ f~~y iª^µs|qÏ q^´k book 
talks on our morning announcements, and 
dressed up to represent different themes 

during the week.   
 

Thank you also to the families who participated 
in the Hornet Home Connection , reading and 
engaging  in family literacy activities at home!   

 
We will continue with many of these activities  at 

school for the remainder of the year to build 
and foster our culture of literacy at Holland , and 

we hope  you will do the same at home ! 
 

 

 
Parking Lot Safety During Arrival  

For safety reasons, students should never  

walk unsupervised in our parking area s.  

During arrival, i f you are parking to drop off 

your child, please walk them to the cross 

walk and wait with them until a staff member 

safely brings them across the car loop.  

Student safety is our utmost priority, and it is 

unsafe for students to walk behind/between 

cars unsupervised.   Thank you for your 

cooperation!  

SCHOOL NEWS 


